
 

 

 

 

                

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,            

                        

We hope you had a brilliant Christmas holiday.  Please find below some information and reminders about next 

term’s exciting topic and some useful websites. 

 

 

PE Days 
A reminder that our PE days are on Tuesday and Thursday (Tuesday PE is usually outdoors so outdoor kit will be 

needed).  Please ensure your child has their PE kit on these days. 

 

Maths Homework & Spellings 
Maths homework will be given out on Fridays to be completed / learned by the following Friday. It is important that 

children learn their spellings and times tables at home, as these are now an important part of their end of year 

assessment and grades. Please support your children by helping them complete these. Spellings will now be sent out 

on a Monday and the children will be tested the following Monday 

 

 

We are looking forward to a productive half term full of exciting and challenging opportunities.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Carr and Mr Handley 

 

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Head Teachers: Mrs B Medhurst & Mrs F Meer 
 

 
 

Low Ash Primary School, Wrose Road, Wrose, Shipley,  BD18 1AA 
Telephone:- Bradford 01274 582927  -   Fax: 01274 586503 

 Email: office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk 
Website:www.lowash.bradford.sch.uk 
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